
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD AND PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Gary Public Transportation Corporation (GPTC) will hold a PUBLIC COMMENT 

PERIOD, followed by a PUBLIC HEARING on routing changes to the Lakeshore South (Route 

R4) and to discuss service levels on the Broadway Metro Express (Bmx) and Burr St/Lake Ridge 

(R3) routes.  

 

The public comment period will begin May 4th and end on June 7th, 2023. The Public Hearing 

would be held Thursday, May 25, 2023 at 3:30PM in the Roma K Ivey Room of the Gary Public 

Library at 220 W 5th Avenue in Gary, IN 46402. Comments may be submitted thru June 7th via 

email (PlanningManager@gptcbus.com), phone (219.885.7555 x204) or mailed to the Metro 

Center. Comments received will be read into the record during the public hearing.  

 

For additional information, to request reasonable accommodations for the visually and hearing 

impaired, and to voice concerns, call (219) 885-7555, Extension 204 to reach David W. Wright, 

Planning and Marketing Manager.  Mr. Wright can also be reached at 

PlanningManager@gptcbus.com. 
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